
Superintendent’s Parent Liaison Committee (SPLC) Minutes 
September 12, 2019 

  
Attendance: 
Kim Agazzio Jennifer Harrison Cheryl Rampton 
Daphne Aglietti Mary Hawley Kelly Ross 
Catherine Baker Jacki Herring Dr. Robert Scherrer 
Dr. Jillian Bichsel Beverly Kushner Dr. Joe Sciullo 
Harkirat Dhingra Daneen Leya Roger Sechler 
Leslie DiRenzo Jamie Lopez Cara Stirling 
Mina Durosko Elene Moran Brandie Sunday 
Melissa Friez Meighan Nalducci Tiffany Thirkell 
Rob Gaertner Chrissy Packard Kelly Volk 
Sue Gaertner Rich Platts Elizabeth Warner 
  Susan White 

 
 

I. Welcome and Introductions 
 
Dr. Scherrer began the meeting at 9:33, the agenda was reviewed and everyone in the group 
introduced themselves. 
 

II. Purpose of SPLC and Format for 2019-2020 
 
The Purpose of SPLC was discussed.  Dr. Scherrer explained the importance of completing the 
topics Google form.  He asked everyone to have it completed by the end of the day September 
20. He stated that it helps identify hot topics and keeps everyone in the loop.  He stated that 
the 9:30a.m. to 11:00 a.m. timeframe would be adhered to this year.   
 
The role of the School Board was presented and their photos were shared. 
 

III. Back to School Overview 

The District Mission and Vision were presented and explained.  Dr. Scherrer also discussed 
the Comprehensive Plan and how NA measures success.  He reviewed FOCUS 2020, stating it 
is in its fifth year.  He discussed the Program review that was conducted last year, and  shared 
the recommendations that came from that review.  The District is focused on creating a 
modern learning environment by implementing the Digital Convergence Framework. 

Dr. Scherrer reported that third day enrollment is up 60 more students than last year; 
however, there are 133 more elementary students than last year.  The Franklin expansion 
project was discussed, which led into a review of the Redistricting Plan.  Dr. Scherrer 
explained the measures taken by the District to survey families, staff, and students for input 
on their most important issues regarding redistricting. He stated that results would be 
analyzed and only one scenario will be presented for Board approval on September 25.  



 
IV. Redistricting Update 

 
Redistricting processes and procedures were discussed. More information will be presented 
at the September 25, 2019, Board Meeting being held at A.W. Beattie.  
 

V. Website Redesign and Back to School Publications 
 

Mr. Walker and Ms. Schafer discussed a possible new website design and requested feedback 
regarding the revised back to school publications.  The majority agreed that the publications 
were better this year. They also expressed appreciation for the new weekly email. 
 
 

Next Meeting - October 10, 2019 at 9:30 a.m. 
 

Minutes Respectfully Submitted by: 
Kelly Caldwell 
 


